
Autumn Leaf Cleanup Notification 

Dear Residents, 

As autumn approaches and the leaves begin to fall, we want to remind you of our upcoming leaf 

cleanup schedule. To keep our community looking beautiful, we will be starting the leaf 

collection on: 

Date: November 1, 2023 

Our team will be collecting leaves from the streets and communal areas every week on 

Thursdays. Please ensure that all leaves are placed in biodegradable bags and left curbside for 

collection. 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping us maintain the beauty of our neighborhood. 

Best regards, 

Your Community Management 


